
 

 

 
 

 

 

The coronavirus (COVID-19) situation is evolving and 
the health of our employees, customers and visitors is a 
priority. 
 

This post office will be 
operating with reduced 
hours: 
 
 

• We will be opening later and closing earlier than 
our regular hours, as indicated on the “Reduced 
Hours” signage. 
 

• Please respect our efforts to dedicate the first 
hour of the day to senior citizens and people 
with disabilities. 

 
We appreciate you using non-contact payment methods. 

Anxiety is understandably high at this time. By treating 
each other with respect and concern, we are all better off. 

Thank you for your cooperation 
 


